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Present- Myra Pratte, Chair, Irene Wheeler, Secretary, Mike Befnardi,- Mikg 538"
Blanchflower, Emily Hayden

Absent-Charlene Cutler, Kyra Crocker, Greg Kline

1. Myra called the meeting to order at 4:00pm and introduced the new members and
read introductions of those who were unable to attend.

2. She stated that there was no correspondence and proceeded with the two jobs that
Paul Pribble had quotes for at the Quasset school. Each would cost about $5,000.

First the two windows at the front of the building are starting to fall apart and
Secondly the ceiling over the stove is settling and crack and needs repair. The
lown Hall wants more than | quote as someone may do it tor less with a
comparable amount of expertise. Paul’s quote heeds lo be added lo with a
better explanation and we need at least one other quote. Mike Blanchflower is a
builder and will look at it, but as he is on the committee he might decidenot to bid
on it.

3. A window was broken over the winter and it will cost about $250 to replace. It needs
to be replaced with old glass and that is often hard to find.

4. The Calendar for 2022 set last fall, was presented to the new membets.
January 19,2022 - No meeting due to covid.
March 16, 2022
May 18, 2020
July 20, 2022
September 21, 2022
November 16, 2022
January 18, 2023

5. The May 18th meeting will be held at Quasset School so members can view the
building and make a list of projects that need to be finished or done.

6. Old business- Last year we received a letter from a Native American parent who felt
we were discriminating against her child. In response we let the school know that any
dress style is optional and no one “has” to be in costume. We have not heard back
from the school with more about this. Myra will check with them.

7. New business - Greg sent Myra a text and asked if we could look into having a talk
about the Woodstock Native Americans. We have done it in the past but the speaker
has since passed away. Irene will look for any info that she may have.



8. QOur biggest focus should be getting quotes for the Woodstock Board of Finance.

9. Walktober - Should we be on their calendar next fall? The commitiee said yes and
that they would help.

10. Open House - We feel that we would like to have a Quasset Open house when the
School has theirs in the Fall. This way parents and children can see some of what
we do and where it will be held.

11. Meeting adjourned about 4:34.

Respectfully submitted,
Irene Wheeler, QSAC, Secretary



